

Pastor: Lois Bukar (h) 306-773-5165 (c) 306-315-3237

Pastor e-mail: <u>zion.pastors@sasktel.net</u> Church phone: 306-773-4770

Office e-mail: <u>zion@sasktel.net</u> Website: www.zionmennonite.ca

Office hours Tuesday to Friday

9:00 to 12:00 noon

We gather to Worship each Sunday 10:45 AM

Vol. 62

January 13, 2019

No. 2

Organist – Grace Pianist – Marion Worship Leader – Jennifer Song Leader – Ken

Prelude

Gathering Song HWB #55 Let's sing unto the Lord SJ (green) #8 We are people on a journey

Welcome and Announcements

Call to Worship on back of bulletin

Prayer

Praise Songs HWB #59 Sing praise to God who reigns HWB #117 Fairest Lord Jesus

Giving our Tithes & Offerings

Song HWB #484 From time beyond my memory

Congregational Sharing and Prayer

Scripture Reading Luke 2:39-52

Joel/Rowan

Message Always the last place you look

Lois Bukar

Response Song HWB #355 Savior, like a shepherd lead us

Benediction

Sending Song SS (purple) #89 *Christ is alive*

Postlude

Birthday

January 17 – John W.

Coming Events:

March 1-3 **CMU Portable** *Living Faithfully in a Media Age* with David Balzer

March 8&9 MC Sask Annual Delegate Session at Zoar Waldheim

THIS WEEK:

<u>Tuesday</u> 9:30 am to 3:30 pm **Quilting/tying blankets for MCC**Bring a bag lunch, come for all day or just a couple of

hours. Come and join in the fellowship.

Wednesday 8:30 am Men's & Women's coffee time at Riverview 7 pm Discipleship Seminar parts 3 & 4

Thursday 7 pm "More Than Books" meeting

Friday 2 pm ladies coffee at Smitty's

Pray for:

- our shut-ins and those with ongoing health concerns and their caregivers
- those grieving the loss of loved ones
- our leadership team
- Swift Current: St. Stephen's Anglican Church
- Ryan, Kirsten and Marianne in the MC Sask Office
- MC Sask: Laird Mennonite Church
- MCC: providing relief, development and peace in the name of Christ

Sympathies to the family of Mildred Reimche, who passed away on January 8 at the age of 86. The funeral was held here on Friday.

The family of **Hilda** would like to invite all of Hilda's friends to come **celebrate Hilda's 80**th **Birthday!** A Come and Go Tea will be hosted at The Exchange in Altona on January 19th from 1:30 to 4 pm. Please bring no gifts, but your best wishes! Those who cannot attend but who would like to send messages are welcome to email Tamara at leavingemeraldcity@yahoo.ca.

New lists for Ushers and Tellers will be printed up soon, if anyone would like to join or be removed from these please contact Margaret ASAP.

Used postage stamps are still being collected in a box on the table in the foyer. The Campbell's Soup Labels are no longer being collected, that program has been discontinued.

The MCC Thrift Shop is looking for a part-time Shop Assistant. Also they are in urgent need of volunteers.

Help is needed with undecorating, on Tuesday afternoon $1-4~\mathrm{pm}$ and on Wednesday morning at $10~\mathrm{am}$.